
 

Hi Nik & Phil 

 

By way of background, I’m the Consultant Planner for the Shire of Boddington. 

 

At this stage, after nearly two months, I have yet to see NAB’s written response on the 

Development Application for the change of use from bank to liquor store at 36 

Bannister Road, Boddington. I would appreciate if you could confirm whether NAB will 

be providing written advice, on the Development Application, to the Shire by 29 

March 2018? 

 

The above written advice, if provided, will assist in my reporting to Council on the 

Development Application. Without NAB’s written comments, the Shire can only 

assume that NAB has no objection to the Development Application. 

 

Related to the above, has a decision being made by NAB on whether it is intending 

to remain in Boddington in alternative premises? If it has, it would be helpful if NAB 

could also shortly share its plans for Boddington with the Shire and with the local 

community. 

 

I look forward to your advice. 

 

Regards 

 

Steve Thompson 

Partner 
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